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This Statement is provided by Denmark 

 

Denmark agrees with the importance of updating the recommendations on migration from 1998. A lot 

has happened since 1998 and therefore a revision is likely needed. 

 

However, many countries are moving towards a more registered based system for producing statistics. 

The revision of the recommendations should therefore reflect this. Statistics on the very short-term 

migrations like tourists and business travelers will be most difficult for Denmark, if not impossible. We 

therefore are not in favor of including this in the recommendations.  

 

We are in favor of only including long-term migrations in the recommendations. 
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